From: Cullerton, Timothy 
Sent: Monday, December 01, 2014 12:46 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Gifts

​​​Steve,

Hope all is well with you and that you had an enjoyable Thanksgiving Holiday!

I am reporting gifts received late last Wednesday, 11/26/14 from the owner of a business in the Ward, "Second Time Around" Polish Bistro, consisting of flowers, cookies, cashews and candy (see photos).

The flowers were donated to St. Joseph Nursing Home at Belmont & Pulaski in the name of the city and the remaining items are being returned to the sender.

I have no idea as to the value of these items, and the flowers were sent to the nursing home because they would have most likely spoiled before we had a chance to return them today (our office was closed on Thursday & Friday for the Thanksgiving Holiday).

Please advise if there is anything more I should do in regards to this matter.

Thanks,

Tim

Ald.Tim Cullerton
38th Ward

